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Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week's edition of Thorn Grove Gazette.  

It was so lovely to see so many of you at Key Stage 1’s Sports Day. I think we are all in 

agreement that the children showed great spirits and attitude in all their events. I also thought it 

particularly special to see our Year 6 Leadership team supporting and helping to organise this 

event.  

Last week our School Council met with one of our new School Governors and I had tasked them 

with naming our new before and after school club provision. As a collective they decided it will be 

called ‘High Flying Blue Birds’ to combine the school’s mission statement and our school colours. 

Thank you to the School Council for your discussion and excellent decision making.  

Miss Vose 

Weekly Attendance  

Key Dates  

Wed 28th Jun - EYFS sports day 

Mon 3rd Jul - Y1 trip to Smithills Farm 

Tues 4th Jul - KS2 sports day  

Thurs 6th Jul - School Transition Day 

Mon 10th Jul - Y5 Bikeability 

Wed 12th Jul - EYFS trip to Cockfields Farm 

Fri 14th Jul - Reports sent home 

Year 5 First Aid Training  
 

On Thursday year 5 participated in Millie's Trust First Aid training. This was a fantastic experience for 
the children to develop their skills and understanding of helping others. The Y5's learnt how to give CPR 
to babies, children and adults, how to put someone into the recovery position 
and lots of other first aid necessities.  
 
Y5 managed to raise a fantastic £98.50 last Friday for their Ice pop sale 
which has been donated to Millie's Trust. Year 5 would like to say a huge 
thank you to Millie's Trust for providing them with First Aid training and 
equipping them with the skills they need to support and help others.   

Key Stage 2 Sports Day  

Due to the cancellation of Sports Day for KS2 

children we have rescheduled this for 

Tuesday 4th July. We regretfully cannot offer 

another date if this is cancelled.  

This week’s 

  

Star of 

the 

Week 



Key Stage 1 Sports Day  
 
 
 

Well done to all the children 

for great participation and a 

special well done to Red 

Team! 

School Dinner Update  

Updates have been made to a small number 

of meals on our menus to ensure the best 

seasonal meals are available for the 

remainder of term. Please log in to 

LunchHound to update your child’s choices.  

Fridge Needed  

Does anyone have a fridge they 

are no longer using or know 

someone who does? We need a 

new one for our Nursery and 

want to check in the community 

before we spend school funds. 


